
 
 

 
 

AGENDA ITEM: 9.6   
 
 

TOPIC:    Superintendent’s Contract 
 
 
BACKGROUND:   With Superintendent Linda Madsen’s retirement, effective 
June 30, 2017, the School Board engaged in a search process to hire the next 
superintendent of Forest Lake Area Schools. 
 
PROCESS: The Minnesota School Boards Association was hired as the search 
firm. The process recently concluded with Steve Massey selected as the next 
superintendent.  
 
Representatives from the School Board engaged in the negotiations process 
with Dr. Massey and have reached a tentative agreement.  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Discussion and action. 
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